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Llangewydd Junior School Choir – Performance at Bridgend Life Centre Library – Thursday 21st December  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Annwyl Rieni/Gwarchodwyr, 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Our school choir have been invited to sing some Christmas songs for a dementia group at Bridgend Life Centre’s library 
at 11am on Thursday 21st December. This promises to be a lovely festive occasion and the children will be provided with 
drinks and refreshments after their performance. They will also have the opportunity to play ‘Christmas Bingo’ with 
members of the dementia group as part of our school’s continuing commitment to supporting our local community.     
 
The children have been working hard during our after-school choir rehearsals to learn a small repertoire of Christmas 
songs and it is always lovely to sing for a wider community audience. I would be grateful if you would support and 
encourage the children in learning their song words at home. The children have been given a paper copy of these but 
they have also been uploaded to our school app.  
 
We will leave school by coach at 10.30 am on Thursday 21st December and will arrive at the library at 10.45 am ready for 
our performance at 11 am. We will return to school before lunchtime. Parents and carers would be most welcome to 
make their own way to the library to listen to the choir perform. The children will be given paper copies of this letter 
during next Monday’s choir practice. Please could you complete and return the parental consent slip below to give 
permission for your child to perform at this Christmas choir event?  
 

Thank you for your continued support and encouragement. 
Yours sincerely, 
Mr. Darryl Evans 

 
                         

I, Parent/Carer of __________________________ give permission for _______________________________ to  
 
perform at Bridgend Life Centre Library on Thursday 21st December. 
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